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The past 8 months have been an exciting period of conservation work for us comprising a lot 
of field survey efforts interspersed with community work and conservation education. With 
all the activities we have had to bury our heads into, it seems to us that it has come too 
soon. The highlights of our RSG project over this period has been the discovery of the largest 
known population of a Critically Endangered species, Conraua derooi as part of our survey 
efforts and the aforestation of a 3 ha piece of land as part of our habitat restoration 
programme. In the coming months, our conservation efforts will focus mostly on dialogue 
with community and opinion leaders to agree on conservation action plans for the 
management of the Jukwa Community forest; the only home to a Critically Endangered 
species. 
 

 
 


